
SEWER COMPANY, INC.

Debra Holland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S Fruite Street, Suite 110
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Ms. Holland;

Re: DW 09-014, Eastman Sewer Company request to withdraw $8959.46 from Capital Reserve.
This amount has been amended from previous request of $9459.46

On January 30, 2009 Eastman Sewer Company made a request to withdraw funds from the
capital reserve to pay for electrical wiring for a project which is part of our Capital Study.

On February 19, 2009 you responded with Staff Data Requests — Set no 1.

Mr. Damour of Water Systems Operators responded and made note of the fact that one invoice
had $500.00 included that should not have been part of the billing submitted to the PUC.

On February 26, 2009 seven copies and a CD disk was returned per your letter of February 6,
2009.

This letter is just following up as to the status of our request, or if you need further information
to be provided.

Thankyou

John W Mueller
President ESC
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